
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

This is to notice that three or more members of the Fairplay Board of Trustees may be 

present at a meeting with University of Colorado Denver and all other interested 

individuals to discuss design plans for the intersection of Highways 285 and 9 and the 

River Area improvements for the Town of Fairplay on Wednesday, February 12, 2014 at 

6:00 p.m. at the Fairplay Town Hall Meeting Room, 901 Main Street, Fairplay, Colorado. 
 

No formal actions will be taken at this meeting. 
 

Posted at Fairplay Town Hall, Fairplay Public Library, Fairplay Post Office, and Town of Fairplay Website on Tuesday, February 11, 2014 

 

 


